IMPORTANT NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS

NOTIFICATIONS TO DIRECTORS

CIPC Customers are hereby informed that all the directors of companies will now be

receiving sms and email notifications from CIPC to communicate when a change was
effected on a company.

Sincerely

\

f{Mrs. Astrid Ludin
Commissioner: CIPC
...5.. October 2014



